
Van Horn, Kristen, NMENV 

From: Riege, Ed [Ed.Riege@wnr.com] 

Sent: Monday, ly 12, 2010 3:59PM 

To: Cobrain, Dave, NMENV 

Cc: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV; Van Horn, Kristen , NMENV; Bearzi , James, 
NMENV; Kieling, John, NMENV; Allen, Ann; Turri , Mark; Lieb, Jim; Dorsey, Alvin; Larsen, Thurman; 
andy 

Subject: RE: Benzene Strippers - 1006989 

Dave, 
The Gallup refinery began daily sampling last Wednesday the 7th of July which was the day we received 
the lab results indicating an exceedance. Results will be reported to NMED within 4 days of collection. 

Ed 

Ed Riege 
Environmental Manager 

Western Refming 
Gallup Refmery 
Route 3 Box 7 
Gallup, NM 87301 
(505) 722-0217 
ed.riege@wnr.com 

Safety starts with "S ", but always begins with "You" 

From: Cobrain, Dave, NMENV [mailto:dave.cobrain@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 3:26 PM 
To: Riege, Ed; Allen, Ann 
Cc: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Monzeglio, Hope, NMENV; Van Horn, Kristen, NMENV; Bearzi, James, 
NMENV; Kieling, John, NMENV 
Subject: FW: Benzene Strippers- 1006989 

Ed, 

In accordance with NMED's March 24, 2010 and June 28, 2010 letters regarding effluent sampling, we 
expect that you have begun daily sampling of the discharge to the aeration lagoons since there were at 
least two days that the discharge limits were exceeded . NMED reminds Western that the results of such 
sampling must be reported to NMED within four days. NMED will review the results and adjust the 
sampling frequency as appropriate should Western demonstrate compliance for reasonable a period of 
time. Please call if you have questions. 

Dave 

Main HWB Phone: 505-476-6000 
Direct Office Phone: 505-476-6055 
Fax: 505-476-6030 or 505-476-6060 
Please note, due toDOIT email service filters , unless you receive a response from me by email, I may not have received your message and 

am therefore unaware that you have atempted to contact me. I will respond to all emails that I receive. 

From: Vicki Brown [mailto:vickie@hallenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2010 8:56AM 
To: thurman.larsen@wnr.com 
Cc: 'Dorsey, Alvin'; ed.riege@wnr.com; cheryl.johnson@wnr.com; 'Rajen, Gaurav'; Monzeglio, Hope, 
NMENV; Van Horn, Kristen, NMENV; Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV; jim.lieb@wnr.com 

7/13/2010 



Subject: Benzene Strippers - 1006989 
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